MINUTES OF PATIENT PARTIPATIENT GROUP

DATE: 24th July 2012 at 6pm

 LOCATION: RECEPTION

 ATTENDEES:

 Please refer to separate sheet
 APOLOGIES:

 Debbie Hamilton

+ 5 members
 MATTERS ARISING:

Chair: RW welcomed everyone to the meeting, and wasn't sure what it is about yet, didn't know anyone but feels that come in time. 

MT expressed she was receiving double copies of the minutes and this is costly to the practice. 

RW spoke of sending agenda's out 2-3 weeks before next meeting and queried page 2 of May's minutes when the PPG would be in December? When everyone is busy for Xmas but will be held in November 2012. Chair RW also expressed several matters, new notice board in reception, news letter, web site and telephone system. Sharon explained they had a different provider as it is at a stand still, Would PPG be on back of prescriptions? And Dr. Gill to action this, as the partners have to show they open to people of all different backgrounds, as well there is a rotation of PPG every 2 years. 

NOTICE BOARD

VD and CM have devised a leaflet for holidays and abroad 'A Recipe for a care free holiday' and DR. Gill expressed we cannot cover every health subject, the next leaflet to be devised is on 'Burn Injuries' in preparation for bonfire night to be completed for October 1st 2012.

NEWSLETTER:

MT suggested a health corner in reception and DR. Gill thought this would be obstructive and planning to have an A3 dispenser for this. MT asked was their other newsletters from other surgeries? and could newsletters be put in new patient's packs? Partners to authorise this. CA asked if information of out of hours NHS Direct and Northern doctors outside of surgery hours go into newsletter and this will be in Autumn news letter.

WEBSITE:

MT and Debbie spoke Of website, no further forward at this time due to other commitments, AL to support this with shared care.

AOB: 

DR. Gill let members know of Deidre Grassby, reception manager who is retiring after 27 years in the practice, Deirdre will be sorely missed and will not be replaced as there will be changes in the practice. Members wished Deidre a very happy retirement. 

DR.Gill suggested minutes to be put on the new notice board.

DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING: Tuesday 25th September 2012 at 6pm. 

